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Dear Chair Shaz Umer, 

 

As part of my duties as a Representative of Porter College to the S.U.A. as stated in Article III 

Section A of the Assembly Constitution, the following is my 2014 Winter Quarter monthly 

report and evaluation to the Assembly. I will outline all of Porter College’s events, logistical 

planning, activities and constructive criticism, with areas of improvement in hopes of providing a 

detailed account in this month’s report. 

 

Quarterly update on events of the college/organization: 
Ethics Bowl Funded $200 

Private Eyes (Student Film) Funded $600 

Ivan Mercado Memorial Scholarship Funded $5,000 

 

Winter Quarter—areas of improvements: 

 We are elected representatives of our respective College—therefore if Monday is a 

holiday and some Senates/Parliaments adjourn on that holiday, there is no reason to 

cancel the Tuesday SUA meeting. We are elected in confidence and should be able to 

vote on time-sensitive issues without having to bring them back to our respective 

College. 

 Although the Robert’s Rules of Order are now printed on our nametag, it would be 

appropriate to remind representatives and guests/presenters to address the Chair at the 

beginning of each meeting.  

 Although it is nice to have some Tuesdays off, it would be better to have shorter SUA 

meetings every Tuesday and not be scheduled until 1am or later. 

 Officer Reports still seem to be too fast to fully understand the details of everything that 

is being said. I do appreciate the opportunity for Q&A after each report, however. 

 Some of us have classes that run until 7:45pm, therefore it would be appreciative if we 

adhered to the 8pm scheduled start time.  

 

In conclusion, I submit this 2013 Fall Quarter report for your consideration as part of my duties 

as a Representative of Porter College to the Student Union Assembly. If there are any questions, 

please feel free to contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

Max Winter 

Porter College Representative 


